
Over the coming months, WorkSafeNB will have more presence and support available for employers like you in 

industries that have historically been at high risk for injuries and haven’t had recent inspections. We’re now even 

more hands-on to help employers improve workplace safety, including adding more health and safety  

officers and implementing new inspection processes throughout the province. We’ll also be providing additional 

support to help with new employee orientation, understanding and implementing safety policies, and incident 

reporting. While New Brunswick is one of the safest places to work in Canada, we know we can always do better.

		  That’s why we need your help.

By working together, we can make sure that New Brunswick workers are healthy and safe – something that’s 

good for us all. WorkSafeNB’s investment in additional health and safety officers means a more proactive and 

collaborative approach. It means more communication about safety officer visits so we can really support you 

and help your workplace meet health and safety guidelines and inspection criteria. 

TOGETHER WE CAN BE LEADERS 
IN CREATING A CULTURE OF

CAREFUL IN THE WORKPLACE

To help you get ready, please go to our website:

 worksafenb.ca/safety-excellence-nb. 

We’ve developed tools and resources to help you prepare for the new  

process and learn more about safety policies and incident reporting 

requirements. We’ve also included checklists and FAQs to help. 
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